
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: RACK 

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 7/8/2024 

Re: Heritage Mall Mural 

 

A new design has been submitted for the Mural previously approved by the Redevelopment 
Authority. Attached to this memo is the new layout for this Mural. Currently a new certificate 
of appropriateness is needed to proceed.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
To Grant a Certificate of Appropriateness to this Mural layout. 


